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The PAC’s last event of the 2007-08 season was held on Saturday, April 26.  An audience of over 500 enjoyed an evening of “Country Classics” as John Conlee, Janie Fricke, and T.G. Sheppard performed their hits.  113 audience members(over a 20% return) completed audience survey forms and an over-whelming majority indicated their high praise for the event and requested more such concerts.

The PAC also played host to the annual HCS Volunteer Appreciation Banquet.  More than 225 volunteers were entertained and honored and over $7000 in door prizes was distributed.  

Youth Theatre of Hardin County held two days of auditions for their summer production of Beauty and the Beast and more than 50 students from all over Hardin County were cast.

On May 1, 27 members of JHHS’s Jazz and Percussion Ensemble performed in a spring concert to an audience of over 200  and on May 2, the Music and Arts Center of Cultural Learning held its spring Youth Orchestra Concert.  28 students performed to an audience of 100.

